
Alaska Invasive Species Partnership

The AKISP is an informal affiliation of interested 
individuals representing agencies, organizations, and 

members of the public.

Our goal is to heighten awareness of the problems 
associated with non-native invasive species and to bring 

about greater statewide coordination, 
cooperation and action to halt the introduction and 

spread of these invasive species.



Lisa Ka’aihue, CIAA, Chair

Katherine Schake, HSWCD, Vice Chair Danielle Verna, APU, Secretary

Renee Goentzel, AKDOT&PF, Vice 
Secretary Betty Charnon, USFS

Tammy Davis, ADF&G Kristine Dunker, ADF&G

Aaron Martin, USFWS Maura Schumacher, KWF

Nicole Swenson, TTCD Genelle Winter, MIC

Board of Directors



Elodea
•Co-Chairs: Aaron 

Martin, Dan Coleman

Northern Pike
•Chair: Kristine Dunker

Marine
•Chair: Tammy Davis

Standing Committees
Governmental 
Relations
•Chair: TBD

Workshop 
Planning
•Rotating Chair

Outreach & 
Education
•Chair: Deb Kornblut



https://www.uaf.edu/ces/invasives/akisp/

Alaska Invasive Species Partnership

akispboard@gmail.com

Annual Workshop: November 3–4, 2021

Monthly membership meetings

Avenues for Outreach



How will HB 54 help?
• Alaska Invasive Species Council
• Rapid Response Fund

Photo courtesy of Krissy Dunker, ADF&G. A pike with a belly full of salmon fry.
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